


March 18, 1970

Dear Genera. Van Fleet:

dn the joyous event ef your birthda;r, I would -.i.ike to
join your friends here iz Xorea in wishing you many happy
returns of this giad anniversary.

Since you have so devotedly served the Xorean people
during the Korean war and have become so dear to us all, it
is considered a hapyy ceincidence that you observe your
birthday with us this ye<ar.

with my warm persomal regards and best wishes,

sincerely,

/8/ Park Chung Hee

General James A, Van Fleet, Ret, -
Jaeoul
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